
 

  

 

 

IMDA/REG/2019/20/3-28 Vol. 1 
 
Circular No: 01/2019 
22 April 2019 
 
 
To: Traders and Declaring Agents 
 
 
Dear Sirs / Madam, 
 
 

CHANGES TO IMPORT PROCEDURE FOR FILMS / VIDEO / VIDEO GAMES / 

INTERACTIVE SOFTWARE 

 
Please note that imports relating to films / video / video games / interactive software will no 
longer be controlled by IMDA in TradeNet. Therefore, you are not required to use the 
corresponding (BFC) Product Codes from 29 April 2019 onwards. 
 
You may contact our customer service officers at 1800 478-5478 should you have any 
enquiries on the import of film / video / video games / interactive software-related products 
for distribution / screening purposes. 
 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
Yuvarani Thangavelu (Ms) 
Director, Licensing and Enforcement, Investigation and Prosecution  
for Chief Executive Officer 
Info-communications Media Development Authority 
 
This is a computer-generated letter and no signature is required. 
 


